
Requirement of Final Examination for All Master's Programs

Policy Memorandum No. 9c

Recommended by Commission on Graduate Studies and Research, December 12, 1978 
Approved by University Council: January 15, 1979 
Approved by President: January 15, 1979 
Effective: First Summer Term of 1979 for those graduate students beginning their 
Master's programs 

The Commission on Graduate Studies and Research approved a recommendation that an "oral and/or 
written final examination will be required for all Master's programs without exception." Under current 
policy, some exceptions have been allowed to the general policy of requiring final examinations in 
Master's programs, and the purpose of this recommended change is to eliminate the exceptions. I am 
pleased to approve the change herewith. 

WEL:gf 

President's Policy Memorandum

URL: http://purl.vt.edu/vtdocs/policies/ppm09c
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